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THE CITY OF EDINBURGH COUNCIL




                 ________________________________________________________________________________________________
21 August 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
UCAS Higher Education Exhibition 2017 

The UCAS Higher Education Exhibition takes place this year on Tuesday 5th September at the Royal Highland Centre.  As a school we have scheduled a visit between 9.00am and 11.30am.  We will provide transport to and from the exhibition.  

If your daughter/son has achieved three or more highers in S5 and is considering moving on to Higher Education after S6 we would recommend they attend as this is a good opportunity to speak to advisers from individual universities and gain an insight into specific courses.

Pupils wishing to attend have already been asked to give their name to their guidance teacher and to book a place as an individual, as this will speed up the process when arriving at the Royal Highland Centre.
Pupils should follow the instructions on the back of this letter if they wish to book a place.

Yours sincerely
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Claire Paterson

Depute Head Teacher S5/6 

Email/website


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk" �admin@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk" �www.boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk�





David C Dempster BSc SQH


Head Teacher





Boroughmuir High School


Viewforth


Edinburgh


EH10 4LR


Telephone: 0131 229 9703


Fax: 0131 228 9185
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